
 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING  

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Missouri Technology Corporation (“MTC”) will conduct 

their annual public hearing on Thursday, October 24, 2024 beginning at 9:45 a.m., 

pursuant to Section 348.356 (6), RSMo.  The hearing is held for the purpose of gathering 

comments from interested parties regarding the FY2024 MTC Annual Report.  The 

public hearing will be held at the Missouri Soybean Association 734 S Country Club Dr, 

Jefferson City, MO 65109. 

 

A draft of the Annual Report is posted on the MTC website at 

www.missouritechnology.com. 

 

Notice is hereby given that the MTC will meet in regular session immediately following 

the public hearing posted above.  The meeting will also be held at Missouri Soybean 

Association 734 S Country Club Dr, Jefferson City, MO 65109. 

 

Portions of this meeting may be closed pursuant to Section 610.021, RSMo.  If you 

would like a copy of the agenda, please contact Amy Steinman at (573) 751-7265. 

 

Dated this 10th day of October 2024. 

 

 

 
(Notification of special needs as addressed by the Americans with Disabilities Act should be 

forwarded to the Department of Economic Development, P.O. Box 118, Jefferson City, 

Missouri 65102, or by calling (573) 751-4770 in order to insure availability of 

accommodations.  The text telephone number for the hearing impaired is (573) 526-3459.  

Please notify the department 24 hours prior to the meeting to allow staffing.) 
 

http://www.missouritechnology.com/

